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11 February 2020  
 
 
Mr Antony Andrews                    Ref 1870 
By Email: fyi-request-11809-8d9bed70@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Mr Andrews  
 
Official Information Act Request 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request received on 5th December 2019 in which you 
specifically requested the following: 
 
Could I please request if Southern District Health Board can provide an approximate estimate of 
hospital floor space in square metres of all the hospitals it owns, please? 
And later clarified as follows: This will be the total building space- hospital and other buildings 
associated with the hospital like kitchen, workshops etc. 
 
Please see spreadsheet attached.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision by the Ombudsman.  The 
Ombudsman's Office can be contacted on 0800 802 602 or on-line at 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Fleming 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

Southern District Health Board  
Dunedin Hospital 

201 Great King Street 
Private Bag 1921  

DUNEDIN 9054  
 

Chief Executive Officer 
Phone 03-476 9456 Fax 03-476 9450 
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